
 

DATE:   February 12, 2024 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Genesee Adkins, Chief of External Affairs, 452-7849 
City Manager’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Intergovernmental Affairs Monthly Update as of January 31 
 
DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEMS 
 
Included in this packet is a selected group of reports from the City’s work with other levels of 
government on City business. They include updates from the state, federal and regional levels. 
Staff are always available to follow up to discuss any matters in greater detail. 
 
LEGISLATIVE STATUS REPORTS 
 
State Legislative Session Update: Staff have provided a written summary of recent state 
legislative activities, including a summary of legislative committee meetings and bills in the 60-
day session. February 6 marks the midpoint of the short session, and the legislature will begin 
to focus more on the supplemental budgets this month. 
 
Federal Legislative Update: Also included in this report is a written summary of recent 
activities of the Congress and the Biden Administration. The report includes a synopsis of the 
most recent Continuing Resolution to fund government programs, as well as President Biden’s 
recent announcement on border security.  
 
STAFF REPORTS / INFORMATION ITEMS 
 
Monthly Council Summary Background Briefings: Included are updated summary 
background briefings on the King County Regional Committees and those of the Puget Sound 
Regional Council (PSRC). 

MANAGEMENT BRIEF 


